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October 14, 1982

Pelican Development, Inc.

6272 Pacific Coast Highway, Suite C
Long Beach, CA 90803

Att: Sobhi Tadors

Gentlemen:

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation of your work on
Volume Shoe projects. While I have only dealt with your company for

the past six months, [ am impressed with the manner in which your

field crews carry out all tasks requested of them. MNo task is to big

or to small and always seems to be taken care of as a top priority.

A1l personnel I have dealt with seem to give 1107 to each project. That
110% effort is transferred in giving Volume Shoe a 110% building and

for that we thank you.

We appreciate the fact that the quality of construction and the
importance of our schedule is of equal importance to Pelican Development.
With these facts in mind I'm sure we will be dealing with one another

in the future.

Sincerely, 3
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Wayne Pettigrew, Project Manager
Real Estate and Construction
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